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Against Topic

Comment

| do not know why an earlier comment of mine is under this topic, so | am commenting again. The reasons that | am
against expanding the airport, include the health of the children, the health of our environment, and the quality of
our lives here in Charles County. This week, 210 was flooded out at Livingston Road. In all my 45 years down here |
have never seen this. We simply cannot continue to build on these environmentally sensitive areas. We cannot
allow lead to enter the bodies of our next generation. The planes do not use unleaded gas. The mattawoman
watershed area provides a wealth of income to Charles County, and is a wonderful resource, and is a benefit in so
many ways to the people of Charles County. We have a plan to keep this area as a town. There are reasons that this
decision was made. The people have voted, yet again and again, and again we have to re-address the same issues.
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